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11.6.2016 LUNCH AT NAUTICAL CLUB OF FLISVOS IN FALIRO 
 

Last activity of the Ohara Greek Chapter before the summer holidays was a lunch at the 

restaurant of the Nautical Club in Faliron in order to exchange our wishes for a pleasant 

summer.  

 

             
 

              
 

             
   

                                 Best wishes for a wonderful summer 
 


